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January 2019 

 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer           
 
Promoting Achievement in the Core Subjects Event – Wednesday 13 February 2019 
               
We are writing to invite you and your son/daughter to an evening of Promoting Achievement in the Core Subjects at 
Silverdale School on Wednesday 13th February 2019 at 6pm.  We aim to finish by 7.15pm. 
 
The core subjects are English, Maths and Science.  We, at Silverdale School, want students to be as well prepared as 
possible for their GCSE exams.  We believe that this event will be beneficial in helping students secure a better grade 
in their Core GCSE examinations this summer. 
 
During the evening we will look at organising your revision time effectively and a variety of revision resources for 
each subject.  Most of these resources are free, and some are on sale through school; these will be available for 
purchase on the evening.  The main theme will be about how you can support students by: 
 

 Understanding the content and style of the English, Mathematics and Science GCSEs. 

 Helping to encourage the use of good quality revision materials. 

 Being realistic about what is required to improve. 

 Helping students to create, and stick to a revision plan. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support in helping us to achieve the best possible Core GCSE grades for your child in 
their forthcoming examinations.  If you are interested, but cannot attend on that date, please inform us via phone or 
email and we will try to accommodate you in another way. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mr R Benn   Mrs S Manning   Mr D Jones 
Head of English  Head of Mathematics  Head of Science 


